
 

AHPA Guidance Policy 

AHPA develops guidance policies to promote responsible commerce in herbal 
supplements. These policies address a variety of labeling and manufacturing issues and 
reflect the consensus of AHPA’s members and its board of trustees. AHPA encourages 
its members and non-member companies to adopt these policies to establish consistent 
and informed trade practices.  

Standardized Information on Dietary Ingredients (SIDI) (adopted July 2007) 

AHPA recommends that its members who buy and sell dietary ingredients use the 
Standardized Information on Dietary Ingredients (SIDI) protocol as a standard 
reporting form for providing information about these ingredients. 
 
Link to more information on SIDI on the SIDI website: http://www.sidiworkgroup.com/  
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